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          26th June 2020 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Some of you will be aware that our after school childcare provision at Christchurch have said 
that they will no longer be able to accommodate us from this coming September.  This decision 
was made before the current pandemic and we had hoped that another provider would step in to 
breach the gap.  However, due to the current situation, nobody has stepped forward to replace 
this provision. 
 
Things have been further complicated by the fact that Government guidelines state that due to 
the current situation, childcare provision can currently only be offered on the site where children 
are attending.  This would have meant that Christchurch would not have been able to collect our 
children from September anyway. 
 
We have held many conversations with both Sefton Council School Readiness Team and 
Lander Road School who are also affected, but we have not been able to find alternative 
provision.  We have also tried to find a provider to come into our school and set up a base here, 
but for several reasons, this has not been possible. 
 
Regrettably, we must now let you know that from September, we will not be able to offer any 
after school provision either on our site, or at another location.  This is a situation that we wish 
had not arisen, but we unfortunately find ourselves in. 
 
We will continue to explore possibilities and hope to set something up if possible in the future, 
but I felt it only fair to let you know where we are at currently and that currently we have 
exhausted all avenues. 
 
Yours sincerely  
  

 
Mr L Daniels 
Headteacher 
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